State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobvernor

NIKKI R. HALEY
GOVERNQOR CoLuMBI1A 29201

November 26, 2014

Mr. Richard Witt
1111 Cornelia Circle
Greenwood, South Carolina 29646

Dear Mr. Witt,

Thank you so much for writing. It’s a great day in South Carolina, and I am grateful for the
confidence placed in me to continue leading the effort to improve our great state. We have made
progress, but there is still a lot to accomplish over the next four years. I am looking forward to
working hard to make you proud and to make the Palmetto State the absolute best place to live,

work, learn, and raise a family!

Thanks again for your encouraging words and God bless.




